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From: Frank House <ftjihouse@bordernet.com.au>

Sent: Sunday, 23 August 2015 7:58 PM

To: 2015 Electoral Boundaries Review WAEC
Subject: Electoral Re Distribution. 2 & AUG 72015

Dear Commissioners,

My submission is straight forward.

It concerns me that as you live in Perth you do not realise the pressure this planned Redistributions in the seat of
Wagin,

and other country electorates will put on the sitting member.

While it may be democratic to keep the ratio of numbers, city compared with country, stable it is actually
disenfranchising '
country electors.

Whereas a city member of parliament may have more people to represent it is much easier to contact electors in
the city.

A country member has huge distance to travel to service his electorate and as an elector | face lengthy distances to
travel

if | wish to see my local member.

Please look at the practical side of representation and keep the size of country electorates smaller.

Yours faithfully

Frank House

1 White Elephant Road,
KOJONUP. 6395
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